

Many greetings from Germany. Soon we will celebrate Christmas, and I would like to give you a brief review of last year.

In February and March I was able to be in Albania and I took part in the activities

in the village, mostly in Proptisht, like food distribution, church, meeting with the widows, guitar class, and giving out small gifts people had sent. The guitar group continues with worship, and a special blessing was a new guitar for one of this group, sent by his sponsor later this year.

Spending more time in Germany, I was able to meet some of the sponsors, in church or when I visited friends. The children love it to receive letters from their sponsors, and I translate the letters for the German speaking sponsors. I am glad to be able to continue working online, and I also share

about the work of LWAAC in Albania when there is an opportunity.

In November, I was able to attend the annual Homecoming of my Missions organization, Globe Mission, in Germany. This

was a very special and encouraging time for me.

Regarding my health, I am doing better, but still continue with treatment.

Thank you very much for all your prayers and your faithful financial support.

I wish you a Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year 2025!

Christiane







Lagjia 1

Donations from UK: Bank of Scotland Sort Code 80-06-55 Acct. number 00382152

Please include your name and address on the transaction and earmark them for GM - Nötzoldt.

Rruga Unaze e Re, Mbi tregun Pogradec — Albanien My telephone number: 00355/83/227169 My mobile: 00355/697429900

E-Mail: christiane@lwintl.org